
Where: Plum Grove Reservoir in Palatine 
Located next to Harper College off of Algonquin Rd. 

When: Saturday, June 2nd, 2012 

Time: 12:00-4:00 P.M. 

Amount: $5 Per Family  
Dogs not required but are welcome! 
 
*All dogs must be leashed, vaccinated, well mannered and 
dog friendly 
 
Our story: I was about 9 years old when we fostered a little, old 

poodle rescued from a puppy mill, named Bon-Bon. We immediately fell 

in love and adopted her. I am working on a community service project 

to help raise money and awareness for the Placing Paws Rescue 

Organization. Placing Paws rescues abandoned and abused cats and dogs 

in danger of being euthanized. Please join me for a Dog-Walk-A-Thon 

and help make a difference in the lives of animals. Kindly, Kaitlin 

 

 

 

 

 

Features Include: Bounce House for Children, Raffles, 

Adoptable Pets on Parade, Treats (Pet and Human), Obedience 

Demonstrations, and much more! 


